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The Commission met on Monday, November 5, 2018, with Chair Lange and Commissioners 
Lipschultz, Schuerger, Sieben, and Tuma present. 
 
The following matters were taken up by the Commission: 
 
 
G-011/GR-17-563 
In the Matter of the Application by Minnesota Energy Resources Corporation for Authority to 
Increase Rates for Natural Gas Service in Minnesota 
 
The Commission heard oral argument on the matter, and took no action. 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
APPROVED BY THE COMMISSION: May 8, 2019 
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